
(Incorporated in Hong Kong with limited liability)

Announcement

The Board of Directors of China United International Holdings Limited (the “Company”) is
pleased to announce that Mr. Frank H. Miu has been appointed as an independent
non-executive director of the Company with effect from 25th March 2004.

By Order of the Board
China United International Holdings Limited

Chung Wilson
Managing Director

Hong Kong, 25th March 2004


